
PERM A N EN T MISSION OF T A N Z A N IA
Q EN EV A

ref. no 4 7 Avenue Blanc,
1202 GENAVA.

6th March, 1979.

Ms. Elisabeth Mann Borgese, 
Chairman, Planning Council, 
P.0. Box 4716,
Santa Barbara,
CALIFORNIA 93103,
U.S.A.

Dear Ms. Borgese,
Thank you for your letter of 30th October, 1978 which 

I have just received due to reasons I cannot understand.
One of these reasons why your letter has taken so long in 
reaching me is that you had addressed it to my former 
address in Arusha, Tanzania. For your information, I left 
that address way back in June, 1978 and I am now the Tanzania 
Ambassador to the United Nations at Geneva where you should 
address all your communications to me.

Regarding the contents of your letter, it is obvious 
that everything has now been overtaken by events in that 
the Yaounde Conference has in fact already been held . There­
fore, since it is not necessary for me to do anything concerning 
the contents of your letter, the only thing I can ask from you 
is the proceedings of that Conference. Would you be kind 
enough to rend me a copy of the proceedings as soon as they 
are ready?

With best wishes,
Yours sincerely,

W.K. CHAGULA 
Ambassador

Permanent Representative


